RECEIVED

From:
Ve Di PUBLIC SERVICE

To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: CaseNO0. 2024-00094 COMMISSION
Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 12:08:03 PM

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization .

) o Report Suspicious
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

| have received ORDER from Public Services Commission regards case NO. 2023-00094
on 4/18/2023.

1- I don’t have copies of Columbia Kentucky Bills from January 2022 to current bill.

2- Columbia Gas of Kentucky read my meter on 3/8/2023 but did NOT check the meter
for accuracy gas flow usage.

Pleas see below attached copy.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Best regards,
Khalid Mansour





